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16 January 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As part of our Spring 2 topic ‘What a Wonderful World!’, YF, Y1 and Y2 will be visiting Newquay 
Zoo on Tuesday 21 February 2023. On this trip the children will be learning about different 
animals, habitats and plants that are in our wonderful world. There is no cost for this trip due 
to Newquay Zoo running a ‘Schools go free in 23’ offer. This is to celebrate the 100th year 
anniversary of their sister zoo at Paignton.  Kea School Friends have very kindly agreed to 
pay the coach hire for this visit.   
 
The coach will be leaving school at 9.30 am and the children will return by 3.10 pm. The 
children will need to bring a water bottle (no glass bottles) and a packed lunch (or a packed 
lunch can be ordered from the school kitchen). We will be outside for most of the day, so it is 
essential that the children bring a coat, hat and gloves to stay warm and dry. Children will 
need to wear their normal school uniform on this day (PE will not take place on this day).  
 
A small number of adult volunteers will be needed for this trip. We have a limit on adults that 

can enter Newquay Zoo to assist with the visit.  If you are available to help, then please indicate 

on the consent form. Please note that priority will be given to volunteers that hold a valid DBS 

certificate.  Volunteers would have to be able to make their own way to and from the zoo. 

 

Please complete the online consent forms below (one per child) allowing your child to attend 
this trip:  
 

• Newquay Zoo Consent Form - https://forms.office.com/e/bbrS88i3vm 

• Packed Lunch Order Form -    https://forms.office.com/e/Xr6WWtJrCC 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Abigail Reeve  
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